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Dates for your 
diary:  PACER 

 

3rd July 
Mode Shift award 
ceremony 
 
4th July 
Y4 Midsummer 
Nights Dream (pm) 
 
SEND information 
café 1.30pm Hall 
 
5th July 
Y2 trip to Frankie & 
Bennys 
 
6th July 
EYFS trip to 
Cleethorpes 
 
Y4 Midsummer 
Nights Dream (am) 
 
Hong Kong 
students in KS2 
 
Y2 class assembly 
 
7th July 
Summer fair and 
concert 2pm 
 
10th July 
Church service 
9.30am 
 
11th July 
Y2 trip to Bolsover 

BBC Breakfast 

 

Well done to the ten pupils who appeared 

on the BBC Breakfast program to promote 

tennis. They did really well getting to Graves 

Tennis club for 7am and they had a lovely 

morning playing tennis. 

 

Summer Fair and concert 

 

We are very excited to invite parents and 

friends to our Summer concert on Friday 

starting at 2pm. This will be followed by our 

Summer fair at 3pm. You will have an 

opportunity to buy your child’s piece of craft 

at the fair and see our wonderful art 

exhibition in the hall. Pupils are also invited 

to come in fancy dress on Friday in the 

theme of Alice in Wonderland. 
 

Staff leaving 
 

We are very sad to announce that Mrs 
Ashmore and Mrs Walters will be leaving 
Porter Croft at the end of the Summer term. 
We would like to thank them for all their 
hard work and enthusiasm which they have 
put into our school over these past few 
years. We would like to wish Mrs Ashmore 
well in her new post at Hallam University as 
a Maths Lecturer and Mrs Walter as she 
enters the next phase in her career.  We will  

really miss them both ! 

 

New Parent Governors 
 

Congratulations to Harriet Sutcliffe and Mags 

Kelly who have both been nominated and 

appointed as our new Parent Governors.  

 

New staff 

We are excited to announce that we have 

recruited two new teachers to start in 

September, Mr Schorb and Mr Birtwistle. 

Children will meet their new teacher on Friday 

14th July. 

 

 Good work assemblies 

There will be no more good work assemblies 
before the end of term. We will be having our 
end of year whole school assembly on 
Thursday 20th July at 9am.  
 
 

Young Artists 
Well done to Tayjon and Hinda in Y4 as they 

have been chosen to have their art work 

shown in the Botancial Gardens exhibition on 

the 2nd & 3rd September. 

 

 

 



 
Together we are Porter Croft 

Castle 
 
2.50pm violin 
assembly 
 
Y5/6 football 
match at Umix 
 
13th July 
Y1 & EYFS trip to 
Endcliffe park 
 
Y6 Lightwater 
Valley trip 
 
14th July 
Class swap and 
school reports day 
 
Alice in 
Wonderland 
production (pm) 
 
17th July 
School disco 3.30-
5pm 
 
18th July 
Y6 leavers 
assembly 2pm 
 
19th July 
Music hub 
performance 
9.15am 
 
20th July 
9am end of year 
assembly 
 
Last day of term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 20th July 
This is our last day of term and we return to 

school on Tuesday 5th September. We would 

like to wish our Y6 pupils well as they start 

their new journey in secondary schools.  

Congratulations too on their superb SATs 

results, well done, your hard work has really 

paid off!! 

 

Have a lovely summer and thank you for 

your support this year, we have had an 

incredible year with much to celebrate!  

 

Thank you 
Cath Thomas Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 


